
Florida Department of Transportation
RON DESANTIS 

GOVERNOR 
Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise 

P.O. Box 613069, Ocoee, FL 34761 
407-532-3999

JARED W. PERDUE, P.E. 
SECRETARY 

www.fdot.gov

NOTICE TO PROPOSERS 

DATE:  NOVEMBER 7, 2023 

TO:   ALL PROPOSERS 

FROM:  Richard M. Nethercote, Jr. 
District Contracts Administrator 
Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise 

SUBJECT:  POSTING AND AWARD DATE CHANGES 

CONTRACT NO.:    E8U31  

_____________________  

Posting Date Change: 

The First Posting Date for the above-mentioned project has been changed to November 8, 
2023. 

Award Date Change:

The Award Date for the above-mentioned project has been changed to November 15, 2023. 

All other conditions of the subject contract remain unchanged.   

If you have any questions regarding this information, please do not hesitate to contact me at the 
number shown above, ext. 3885.


